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The information in these slides 
will help you to get to know your 
classroom and the staff you will 
be working with a little better.  
We are all sad that we couldn’t 
get together in person this year 

but with a bit of luck this 
information will help you get 

ready for September. 



Miss Janman will be your teacher 

Some things about me:
1. I love Maths! 
2. I drink Diet Coke everyday! (I 
even have my own coaster which 
says ‘Miss Janman’s Diet Coke’) 
3. I love to travel. My favourite 
country so far is Japan.
4. Elephants are my favourite 
animals.
5. I’m getting married this year 

I can’t wait to 
meet you all! 



The Teaching Assistant for our class 
will be Mrs Hood

Some things about me:
1. I moved to the UK from South Africa.
2. My favourite drink is coffee.
3. I love reading more than watching TV.
4. I love sewing and helped make scrubs 
for the NHS during Lockdown.
5. My favourite Disney movie is Mulan.



Purple Mash Live Blog Chat

We will be running another live chat on the 
Purple Mash blogs in the week beginning

Monday 13th July.
Your new teachers will be able to join you in 

your class blog and chat with you. 
Times for the blogs can be found on the 

school website on the home learning page. 



What will we do in Term 1?

• Everyone in school will start by doing work linked to the book ‘Return’.

• We will have time to talk about all the things you have been doing whilst 
school has not been open for everyone- be ready to tell us about 
anything special you have done, made or achieved. 

• We will be starting our Core Text “The Boy in the Girl’s Bathroom” 
which we will use for our literacy work.

• We will be starting off by revisiting work on place value and addition 
and subtraction.  Keep working on learning those times tables too!

• In Geography, we will be learning all about North America. 



We start school on Wednesday 2nd September. 

On the first day back, remember to arrive wearing your full school uniform. 

Things you need to remember to bring with you are: 

• A named P.E. kit in a bag that can be left in school.
• A named water bottle with fresh water in.
• A healthy snack if you want one for break time.
• Your lunch in a named lunch box (unless you are having a school lunch)

You will not need to bring a pencil case as we will provide all of the equipment you need 




